Ann Diers

Susan France [sfrance@dnr.ne.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2006 6:41 AM

To: adiers@dnr.ne.gov

Subject: RE: Letter to NARD/NRD Managers re 46-602

Ann it looks good to me.

----Original Message----

From: Ann Diers [mailto:adiers@dnr.ne.gov] Sent: Wednesday, July 05, 2006 2:33 PM

To: Pam Andersen (pandersen@dnr.state.ne.us); Susan France (sfrance@dnr.state.ne.us)

Cc: Pam Bonebright (pbonebright@dnr.state.ne.us) **Subject:** Letter to NARD/NRD Managers re 46-602

Pam and Susan:

Pam Bonebright emailed me late last week with her concern that some NRDs may have rules that, because they repeated the pre-July 14th statutory definition of a replacement well, may need to be revised to be compliant with the requirements in 46-602.01 going forward. I spoke with Ann Bleed about this, and she thought that we should probably send a communication with the forms that Pam B. indicated that she would be forwarding to the NRDs.

I learned today that the memo/forms went out on Friday. I reviewed the memo that went out, and it does not mention the issue that the NRDs should probably be considering.

I went ahead and prepared a draft letter that could be used as further correspondence on this issue, if Ann Bleed still wants a letter to be sent. Would you mind looking at the draft, and giving me any comments by Thursday noon? I will then let Ann know that the planned communication has already been sent, and see if she wants to go ahead with a separate letter. Thanks.

Ann

Ann D. Diers Legal Counsel Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 301 Centennial Mall South P.O. Box 94676 Lincoln, NE 68509-4676 Phone: (402) 471-3931 Fax: (402) 471-2900

e-mail: adiers@dnr.state.ne.us